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Dear Dr. Kortunov,

| wish to express my sincerest appreciation to the Russian International Affairs
Council (RIAC) for co-hosting the successful Roundtable Discussion on “Asia Pacific
Security Developments: Philippine and Russian Perspectives” held on 23 May 2014, in
Moscow. | particularly would like to commend the efforts of RIAC’s young and very
capable officers with whom the Embassy has had pleasure of working — Mr. Anton
Tsvetov, Ms. Liudmila Filippova, and Mr. Alexander Eliseev.

The Embassy looks forward to more joint activities and projects in the future with
your esteemed organization.

With warm regards.

Sincerely yours,

a

ALEJANDRO B. MOSQUERA
Ambassador

DR. ANDREY KORTUNOV
Director-General
Russian International Affairs Council
B. Yakimanka Street 1, Moscow
F: +7 495 2256284
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